Retirement

Announcement

Effective
December 31, 2023

Dear Patients:

After 35 years of
practicing Obstetrics
and Gynecology.
I have decided to retire and close
4 my office effective December 31,
2023. If you have any questions
regarding your medical record, you

may call 956-631-8354.

If no answer, leave a message with
your phone number and your call
will be returned. It has been an
honor providing and managing your
healthcare.

Sincerely,
Guillermo Montafiez MD, FA.C.0.G




